I am writing to spread the word about the Minnesota Power Positively Powerful Scholarship. I expect many of your students would be candidates for this great award. Details of the award are below. Please forward this email to your students and encourage them to apply. This generous award is looking to recognize great local students – and at the same time, relieve some of their financial burdens!
 
Another possibility – here is a paragraph to paste into newsletters, social media or elsewhere.
 
Minnesota Power Positively Powerful Scholarship – Deadline 2/1/19
Minnesota Power and the Duluth Superior Area Community Foundation are now accepting applications for the Minnesota Power Positively Powerful Scholarship. This scholarship provides $2000 scholarships to students who (next fall) will be in the last half of their BA/BS degrees and who will major in the fields of business, economics, science, math, technology, engineering, or STEM education.
The application can be found on the website of Duluth Superior Area Community Foundation. Application deadline is February 1, 2019.
For more information, contact David Hammer, Community Foundation Scholarship Officer, at dhammer@dsacommunityfoundation.com.
 
If you or your students have any questions, please contact me.
Thanks,
David
 
 
David Hammer, Scholarship Officer
Duluth Superior Area Community Foundation
Zeitgeist Arts Building
222 East Superior Street, Suite 302
Duluth, Minnesota  55802
 
P: 218.726.0232 | F: 218.726.0257
 

 
Fostering generosity, civic engagement and inclusiveness
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